
National Federation of the Blind

Bid for Equality
Black Friday, November 29 8 a.m. EST — Giving Tuesday, December 3 11:59 p.m. EST

Holiday shopping can be a stressful time, but it doesn’t 
have to be! Join the National Federation of the Blind 
(NFB) this holiday season and show your loved ones 

how much you care. The NFB’s Bid for Equality online auction 
has amazing gift options for everyone and will help the 
NFB develop innovative education, technology, and training 
programs to provide blind Americans with the tools they need 
to become independent and successful.

Featured items:
•	 Vacation packages to Puerto Rico, South Carolina, New 

York, West Virginia, Costa Rica, and more!
•	 Unique experiences on a Nevada helicopter tour, a Wiscon-

sin boat tour, and more!
•	 Also featured are exciting state-specific gift baskets, a pearl 

earring and necklace set, and restaurant gift cards!

We truly have something for everyone!

Please visit our auction’s homepage to 
view our must-have donation items. Don’t 
see an item of interest, but still want to 
help make a difference? Cash donations 
are highly encouraged and can be given 
via our auction homepage at http://www.
biddingforgood.com/bid-for-equality.

The Future is in Your Bid. We appreciate your support!


